
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Media <media@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: July 17, 2020 4:37 PM
To: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC); Media; Jean-François Létourneau
Cc: Elizabeth Lindsay; James Stott; Vanessa Audette; fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: Heads up on CP Story on PPE Procurement will be live tomorrow morning

Thanks Cecely. I’ve informed/reminded our monitoring team.

Charles.

From: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) [mailto:cecely.roy@canada.ca]
Sent: July 17, 2020 4:35 PM
To: Media <media@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Jean-François Létourneau <Jean-Francois.Letourneau@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Cc: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; James Stott <James.Stott@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Vanessa
Audette <Vanessa.Audette@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; James Fitzmorris <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>
Subject: Heads up on CP Story on PPE Procurement will be live tomorrow morning

Hi there,

As a heads up, Minister Anand did an interview with Mia Rabson on the work over the past few months on PPE
procurement and the ongoing/forward plan on the procurement of PPE and related supplies in response to COVID-19 in
preparing for future needs. This includes an “announcement” of the second contract with Becton Dickinson for an
additional 37M syringes as well as the new 1 year contract with Precision ADM for 120,000 domestically produced 3D
printed swabs a week.

This is expected to go live at 7 am tomorrow morning.

I did flag that this opportunity was coming up earlier in the week via email, but wanted to ensure this was confirmed in
terms of when it will be out.

Thank you,

Cecely Roy
Press Secretary | Attachée de presse
Office of the Minister of Public Services and Procurement | Cabinet de la ministre des Services publics et de
l’Approvisionnement
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